

DATE: 11.09.20

Kingston Primary School

Website: www.kingston.essex.sch.uk

Tel:

01268 754137

Email:

admin@kingston.sch.uk

Aim High - Be Courageous - Consider & Respect Others

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to our first newsletter as we start to get back to some form of 'normality'.

It really has been a great week and we have all been so proud of how well the children have adapted to the new routines. Many of the changes have been very positive and on more than one occasion we have thought to ourselves - 'Why have we never done this before?'!

Our lunchtimes are running smoothly and we only have two bubbles in the dining hall at one time. It has been nice seeing each class sit on the same long dining table and really chat with each other whilst eating their lunch. The children have 20 minutes to eat their dinner, but if anyone needs any extra time then we do of course accommodate this. It has also been lovely only having two classes out on the playground at one time as the children have a bit more space and again we have noticed that the whole class has been playing together, especially as there is no football at the moment!

A big 'thank you' to Mr John Woodley who came into Kingston to talk to our junior children about internet safety. The children enjoyed the day and everyone learnt a lot about how to keep themselves safe whilst using games and apps.

Also a big thank you to all of you for being so positive about the changes we have had to put in place - I have really appreciated your support while we have been transitioning to our new way of life!

Have a lovely week.

Best wishes

Mrs K. Newell

Attendance Achievements

Treek commencing.		
Class	% Attendance	
Foundation Stage		
Year 1	98.67%	
Year 2	95.52%	
Year 3	98.00%	
Year 4	90.36%	
Year 5	100%	
Year 6	99.31%	

Each week when a class achieves 100% attendance, the class will earn themselves a £10.00 Amazon voucher 1

Letters Home

Letter	Date letter sent home	Year Group
Secondary School Admissions	10.09.20	YR6

Forthcoming Events

Date	Event	Location	Time		
16.09.20	11+ Mrs Weston (7 wks)	Library	7.45-8.45		



Dinner Menu: Week 2

Pupils of the week

Year 1: Lois Tape

Akinbayode Ogunlusi

Year 2: Abigail Mitchell

Year 3: Linus Hitchman

Year 4: Lucas Clay

Year 6: Orson Hitchman

* VIP's *

Simisola Atanda & Tommy Townley

Quietest Class:

EVERYONE

TEAM POINTS - Red Team

* Additional News *

As we are all now back on the school premises, our teachers will no longer be using their e-mail accounts and Mrs Newell will no longer be logging into the support e-mail account. If you need to talk to any of our staff, please contact the school office by telephone (01268 754137) or e-mail (admin@kingston.essex.sch.uk).

Many thanks.

We would like to say a big thank you to Harper Surridge's Mum for the donation of fruit.







